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	Looking Ahead 2016

	Monday 
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday
	Sunday

	27
	28  Firewise sessions; Eileen Ryan PHN here; FoLS Meeting 7.30 pm
	29  Firewise sessions
	30 Teacher Planning Afternoon
	1 July
	2
	3

	4
	5
	6
	7
	8 Duffy Assembly 11.00 am; End of Term 2
	9
	10


VIP of the Week
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Financial Contribution

Financial donations for the second term are now due.  The BOT ask for donations from each family to the value of $100 per child for the first two children and $70 for the third per annum.   We ask that you pay $25 per child (for the first two) and $17.50 for the third child for the second term as soon as possible. Alternatively you may wish to pay the full annual donation as a lump sum.  Please make payment to Sharon in the office at school or directly into the school bank account 030960-0112624-00 (child/ren’s name as reference).  Thank you to those families who have already paid.
Please feel free to discuss this with Andrew if you have any other questions or concerns about this request.

Wanted Please

Please send along any spare plastic shopping bags and newspapers.

Money-wise Messenger


Headlice

Please be vigilant in checking your children’s hair as the little critters are around!

Paddling in the same Direction


Having Fun in the Sandpit! 
Explanation Writing – Room 2
In Room 2 we’ve been learning how to write an explanation.  We’ve been working on following the right structure and using specific types of sentences to add detail.  This is an explanation that we wrote altogether, sharing a sentence each and helping each other to edit and revise.

Why is Lumsden School the best school in Southland?

Lumsden School is the best school in Southland because we show respect and responsibility.  We love Learning for Life.  We always show our kinds of a kind.

At Lumsden School we love to learn new things.  We have 96 students and 5 classrooms - less kids in each class means more time with the teacher.  We always work hard and try our best even if it’s a challenge.  At Lumsden School we climb up levels in our learning.

Lumsden School is the best school in Southland because we treat others how we want to be treated.  We respect people and we use our WITS.  We make sure that everyone is included in our groups in class and in the playground.  The senior kids love to work with the junior kids. 

The environment is very important to Lumsden School so we make sure we respect it.  We try our hardest to pick up all of the rubbish.  There are lots of different places for native birds to visit and be in native trees.  We have a gardening club that waters plants and vegetables to help them grow big and strong.

Lumsden School is the best school in Southland for many reasons.  We work hard, are kind to each other and respect the environment around us.

By Room 2

Entertainment Books Available Now

2016/2017 books are now available at the school office or online.  Books cost $60 each and the school receives $12/book profit.

Netball Results 
2nd Grade vs Otautau. Lost 22-32. Player of the Day went to Ruby Thompson.

4th Grade vs Limehills. Won 15-10. Star-Ra Ralston received Player of the Day.

7th Grade played against Winton A. Won 21-8. Grace Naylor received Player of the Day.

9th Grade vs Winton. Player of the Day went to Hayley Norrish, with special mention to Rebecca, Kirsten Armitage and Isobel Bayer. The girls had a great game.  

Rugby Results

Result for B grade Rugby Saturday 18th  

Balfour/Lumsden     22

Riversdale                 12
Rippa Rugby: Player of the Day Hunter Butler
Soccer Results

9th Grade

Winton Lumsden 1

Old Boys Tigers 2

Player of the Day: Caleb Sinclair

12th Grade

Winton Lumsden 0

Junior Wanderers Mariners 1

Player of the Day: Kerryn Law

Found
A petrol cap was found in the gutter outside school if anyone is missing one.

Parenting through Separation

Free 4 hour programme to help you help your children during separation.  For registrations and information call Barnardos 03 214 7751.
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Dear School Friends and Families





                                 Nice to think the daylight starts to stretch out again from 


                                 now on as we’ve passed the shortest day mark and we’re 


                                 on our way back to summer.  Speaking of which, I noticed 


                                some of the children carrying ‘Night and Day’ models home having continued their learning about the Night Sky. They have certainly been enjoying their Science this term. And thank you to Jules Adams for his parent helping with the Junior Science rotations. 





I wonder if the children have been initiating any financial discussions with you at home after Gary Sullivan’s Getwise Money education sessions on Tuesday. He had some great messages about using money wisely, and judging by the laughter coming up the hallway, the entertainment was equal to the education!





From money-wise to Fire-wise…The children have 


been learning about Fire Safety, and we’ve encouraged 


them to talk at home about a safety plan. Next week, 


Helen Bull, NZ Fire Service educator, will be visiting each class to reinforce these messages.





On Wednesday Mrs Hailes and I visited Otatara School to learn about a new tool for helping teachers make really accurate and consistent judgements about children’s progress. While we were there we also visited some classes - It’s always very valuable getting outside of our own bubble to see how other schools do things as we journey along the ‘continuous improvement’ road. With this in mind, next Thursday (June 30) we are having a teacher planning afternoon to plan next term’s teaching and learning programmes, incorporating some of our new knowledge.





                                              Great to have Riverstones children visit us this 


                                              week, and to see the way they buddied up so 


                                              nicely with the classroom kids (and their 


                                              rendition of ‘Alice the Camel’ was very good despite the unpolished accompaniment from the ex wanna-be Wiggle principal!)





Thank you to all the Room 2 and 3 parents who were able to come to our 3-way conferences this week to discuss their children’s learning with teachers. We do appreciate the opportunity to clarify, answer questions, find out how things are going from a home point of view, and talk about next learning steps so that we’re all on the same page.





Fynn-the Flyer-Mitchell is the third fastest cross country runner in Southland, not very far behind 1st and 2nd, after his great effort on a tough course at Waimumu last Friday.  Well done, Fynn!





The term is certainly flying too as we head into the 


second last week…Reminds me of the one about Peter Pan – 


Why is he always flying?  Because he Neverlands (  Ka kite ano, 














Andrew Watson


Principal
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NEWSLETTERS





     Please





Look for it on a Friday afternoon





Take note of anything needing attention





Return slips as soon as possible





      

















L U M S D E N   S C H O O L


Newsletter Issue 18 – June 24th 2016
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Reminder:  text follow lumsdenschool to 8987 so that you will receive immediate text notification of alerts and reminders via our twitter account (e.g. snow days, cancellations).  
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Luke Jamieson with the VIP (Values In Practice) trophy he won for being kind to people.





FoLS


The next FoLS meeting is on Tuesday June 28th at 7:30 pm.  All welcome.
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Gary from Getwise entertains and educates with his ‘Moneywise’ messages on Tuesday.  
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Grace and Charlotte with the waka in Room 3 that the children created with Constable Marty, with the paddles showing the strengths each class member brings to ‘paddling the class’ in the same positive direction.
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